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Department of Revenue Will Discontinue 

Mailing a List of Active 

and Cancelled Fuel Tax Licensees 

 

Prior to July 1, 2005, the Department of Revenue was required to prepare and mail to terminal suppliers, importers,

exporters and wholesalers a list of all terminal suppliers, importers, exporters, and wholesalers who hold active fuel

licenses in the state and a list of licensees whose fuel licenses have been cancelled or inactivated. Beginning, July 1,

2005, the Department is no longer required to provide the prepared lists by mail. The lists will be provided instead

through the Internet by entering www.myflorida.com/dor and clicking on the "Taxes" tab at the top of the Department's

page; then by clicking on the "Fuel Tax" link, and by clicking on the "Active Fuel Licenses" link, or the "Cancelled/

Inactive Fuel Licenses" link provided. Anyone unable to access the list via our website should contact the

Department's Central Registration Fuel unit at 850-488-4772 for assistance. 

 

References: Section 206.27, Florida Statutes. 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

 

This document is intended to alert you to the requirements contained in Florida laws and administrative rules. It does

not by its own effect create rights or require compliance. 

 

For forms and other information, visit our Internet site at www.myflorida.com/dor. Or call Taxpayer Services, 8:00 a.m.,

to 7:00 p.m., ET, Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, at 800-352-3671 or 850-488-6800. 

 

Hearing- or speech-impaired persons should call our TDD at 800-367-8331 or 850-922-1115. 

 

For a detailed written response to your questions, write the Florida Department of Revenue, Taxpayer Services, 1379

Blountstown Highway, Tallahassee, FL 32304-2716. 

 

 


